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PROBATE DIVISION TO ELIMINATE  

DIRECT FAX FILING OF DOCUMENTS 

 
 

The Los Angeles Superior Court implemented electronic filing (efiling) of all 

documents filed in the Probate Division on June 5, 2017. 

 

Effective June 1, 2019, the Probate Division will no longer accept fax 

filings for probate documents. 

 

For further information about the efiling process and FAQ please refer to the 

Court’s website at: 

http://www.lacourt.org/division/efiling/pdf/Efiling_FAQ.pdf. 

 

A list of Electronic Filing Service Providers (EFSP) may be accessed from the 

Court’s website at:   

http://www.lacourt.org/division/efiling/providers.aspx. 
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